
Dear Pastor/Father/Rabbi/Imam ___________: 
  
We are writing to you as members of Branch ____ in _______, of the Ukrainian National 
Women’s League of America (UNWLA).  UNWLA is the oldest Ukrainian women’s 
organization in the United States, celebrating our 100th anniversary this year.  Our 
signature campaign, as we join together with our communities to support Ukraine as 
she defends herself and western democracy against russian aggression, is the 
Children Praying for Children campaign.  This campaign focuses around 
International Children’s Day – June 1, 2025 — and calls on all children in our broader 
communities to come together to pray for the children of Ukraine--those who have 
suffered injury and displacement during war and especially, those who have been 
abducted by russian troops and forcibly transferred to russian territory.  While the 
plight of Ukrainian children is particularly meaningful to our Ukrainian community, 
we believe that the wellbeing of children is one that resonates with each and every 
one of us, throughout our various and distinct communities.   
  
With that in mind, we ask that you join with us on June 1, 2025 (or thereabouts) by 
participating in or creating an event during which the children of __________________ 
pray especially for Ukraine’s children.  Ideally, we hope your community can 
participate in a multidenominational event being organized by ________________ (see 
contact info below).  If you are unable to do that, we would be very grateful if you 
held an event at ____________.  This can range from a dedicated prayer at your 
regularly-scheduled worship service or a separate event with multiple activities 
planned around the theme of Children Praying for Children.  Should you prefer an 
independent event, we only ask that you let us know, so that we can make note of it.  
Last year (the first for this campaign), we had 12 events take place across the country.  
We hope to exceed that number, since we will-recognize that we gain strength from 
the support of one another.  Thank you for your consideration.  Please let me know if 
you have any questions.                 
 
 


